


If development at Princes Parade were to go ahead there is no need to remove this road. The existing 

road could serve the development with side roads off. There would be advantage to any development 

dwellings to be able to leave the area and be served by a direct route to Hythe or Folkestone. 

Emergency vehicles etc would also have direct access on to any proposed estate. 

I believe there are many disadvantages to the proposal to stop off this road and not sufficient 

justification. Any proposed development could easily be served by the existing road without the many 

disadvantages as stated above. 

Yours sincerely 

Mrs Deborah Sustins  

 




